
 
 

 European Fencing Confederation        
Confédération Européenne d’Escrime 

                   
                 31.10.2016 

 
 
 

Information Letter no. 34-2016 
 

 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
this information letter asks for your support to update our website.  
 
Many times we are asked for details of our federations and cannot find the requested 
information as every one of you has given us only what you thought is enough to put 
into the relevant columns.  
Therefor we kindly ask you to go to our website www.eurofencing.info and click in the 
headline on “NATIONS”. In the list of all nations click on your federation and check 
what you gave us in the past and if this is still up-to-date. 
Please give us any useful update, such as president, general secretary or vice president 
of your federation. Photos of those persons are welcome. Add email address and 
website of your federation to the page. If you are not sure what to send, please check 
with the site of Denmark as an example. 
When you consider any updates, please send them to our Technical Director and use 
the following email address: julius.kralik@gmail.com  
Many thanks for your cooperation.                              
 
Best regards, 

Max Geuter 
General Secretary 
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